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T2S R2.3 release into production  
 

  

 
 

 

For the attention of: DCPs 

Re: T2S R2.3 release into production 

 
 

 

Dear Client, 

We wish to inform you that the 2.3 release of T2S will be available in production as of 18 February 

2019. 

Implementation plan  

The release in question will enter into production during the T2S maintenance window after the close 

of business on Friday 15 February 2019. 

 

Please use the following contact address for support requests during the implementation phase: 

 

PTTS-SOMT 
 
Email: ptts-somt@lseg.com  

 


